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Our culture isn't designed to plan ahead anymore. Every environmental emergency 

we have now underlines this. Younger generations are being encouraged to rent and 

renters don't stay put. People don't pack around emergency supplies, if they even 

accrue them in the first place. We don't know our neighbors anymore. We don't have 

built in support systems - and that's just for the people who are thriving. Resilience 

hubs support us all. We need a modern community haven to connect and seek 

support. 


